
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 12TH of 

January 2023 
 

The Chairman opened the meeting.  

 

The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held on 5th January 2023.  The minutes were 

accepted unanimously as a true record. 

 

The Secretary said that confirmation that the outstanding debt to CB Refrigeration has been wiped 

as a gesture of good will, had been shared on the Committee WhatsApp group.  

 

The Drain Company has identified the leak in the skittle alley and will return to complete the work 

needed. 

 

The Secretary will purchase a speaker for Bingo in the Alexandra Lounge and a TV for the 

Cowbridge Road Lounge. 

 

The Flooring Company will start work in the Hall, 09:30 Saturday 14th January 2023.  

 

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted. 

 

The Secretary said that work paid for from NatWest, (Hall Floor, Skittle Alley drain and heating 

unit for the Alexandra Lounge) will be discussed at the next Finance meeting should be replenished 

from Lloyds. 

  

Duties were allocated.  

 

The Hall will be cleared on Saturday morning ready for the Flooring Company. 

 

The Wake next Thursday will be moved to the Alexandra Lounge. 

 

The Pool Team will be given £17.50 towards their fees and given a free table one hour before and 

during their matches. 

 

A Children’s Easter Pantomime will be booked. 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 


